
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

Port Lands Flood Protection Due Diligence Review and 
Next Steps 

Date: October 11, 2016 

To: Executive Committee 

From: Deputy City Manager, Cluster B 

Wards: 28, 30, 32 

Reference 
Number: P:\\2016\Cluster B\WF\EX16004 

SUMMARY 

A staff report on the Port Lands Flood Protection project is being finalized and will be 
submitted to Executive Committee for consideration at its meeting of October 26, 2016. 
This report will provide findings from a due diligence study conducted for the project that 
recommends a proposed scope, budget and schedule.  This report will also provide details 
concerning $65 million in tri-governmental funding for the Essroc Quay Lake Filing and 
Naturalization project, a "quick-start" component of Port Lands Flood Protection. 
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David Stonehouse  
Director, Waterfront Secretariat 
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